
From: Richard Krajewski  

Sent: Thursday, 22 December 2016 2:53 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Subject: Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 Conference - 6th February 2017 

 
Dear Deputy President, 
 
In response to the Notice issued by the Fair Work Commission concerning the Plumbing and Fire 
Sprinklers Award Conference issued today, 22nd December 2017, on behalf of Fire Protection 
Association Australia, I wish to respectfully request that there be a video connection for Sydney with 
respect to the Conference chaired by yourself at 9.30am on Monday 6th February 2017 in connection 
with the Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010. If such arrangements can be made at the Fair 
Work Commission in Sydney, that would be much appreciated. 
 
We thank you in advance. 

Regards 
 
Richard Krajewski 

Workplace Relations Manager 

Fire Protection Association Australia 

 


